
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/14/2010 11:59:25 AM
To: 'Prosper, Terrie D.' (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

Loduca, Janet C. (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=J1LC)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Anything today?

Yes. Originally it was going to be understated because the report doesn't come to any conclusions. I'm 
cc'ing our VP of Communications - perhaps she can give you more detail.

From: Prosper, Terrie D. [mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2010 11:51 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Anything today?

Hi Brian,

Is PG&E planning on issuing anything to the press today re: the NTSB release? Just curious.

Thanks,

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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